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Memorandum 

To: Bob Metcalf/Mitchell & Associates; Phil Morin/PM Construction fax 283 4549 

CC: John Gendron 

From: Mike Nugent/Manager of Inspection Services 

Date: 03/10/2004 

Re: 450 Baxter Boulevard (139  K013) 

Please find attached section 14-426 of the Zoning Ordinance, which limits fences within 25 feet of a street line 
to 4 feet or less. This notice is to make it absolutely clear that the project has not received approval for any 
fences that are not in compliance with the attached Zoning regulation and that the installation of fences in 
excess of the 4 foot limitation in the areas prescribed by Section 14-426 constitute a violation of City 
Ordinance. 
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